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Happy New Year 

I hope you have all had a great Christmas and a good start to the year. 

The children have all come back looking super smart in their uniforms and 

ready for this term’s adventures! 
 

Foodbank 
Your kind donations to our Harvest Festival were well welcomed by the food bank 

last term. I have just received confirmation that we collected 122kg of food and 

that this provided 153 meals for families in need. Thank you so much once again 

for your genorisity! 

Additional Needs Coffee Morning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please come along for an informal meeting with our SEND governor, SENCO and other parents of 

children who have additional needs or SEND. 

 Have your say – let us know what you think is working and how we could improve. 

 Local Offer – learn about the services that are available to you through the Durham Families In-

formation Services.  

 Have a drink, relax and chat with other parents of children who have SEND. 

Zumba 
We have a places left in our Zumba after-school club on a Wednesday. If you 

would like a place, please contact the school office. The cost is £2 per session 

for 11 weeks.  
 

Tuesday 28th 

January 9 am 



Medicines in School 

If you would like your child to be given any medication in school, please contact the 

school office as a form needs to be completed to allow this to happen. Please can I 

remind you not to send medication into school with your child as this must be done via the school office.  

This Week’s  Attendance 
Butterfly Class- 82% 

Hedgehog Class- 88% 

Squirrel Class-  85%  

Rabbit Class- 87% 

Deer Class- 81% 

Stag Class-  88% 

Overall Attendance last week –85% 

Which Castle achieved the most coins and Jewels this week? 
Points for this week are:  

Durham – 209 

Alnwick – 181 

Bamburgh - 141 

Lumley – 136 

Lunchtime Spotters 
Who has been spotted this week for exceptional behaviour? 

Jessica, Layla-Kay, Emily, Jennifer, Sophia, Isabella, Lola, Ben 

 

 

Who has kept our School Promise exceptionally well this week? 

Polite and Caring, that’s what we are. 

Best Break time Buddy Award was achieved by  Mrs Coils 

Respect and Kindness, takes us far. 

Edmondsley’s Environmentalist Award was achieved by Lewi and Jennifer 

Open and Honest, we don’t tell lies 

Playful Pupil Award was achieved by William 

Manners are important, everyone tries. 

Etiquette Award was achieved by Reece 

I is in united, teamwork’s the prize 

Terrific Teamwork Award was achieved by Joel and Thomas 

Strive to be the best we can be, 

Supreme Citizen Award was achieved by Sophia and Michael 

Everyone aims high at EDMONDSLEY 

Life Long Learner Award was achieved by Ben 

Dates for the Diary – Spring 
(this will be updated weekly as new events are added to the calendar) 

Date and Time Event Who is involved? 

Monday 13th January 2020 OASES recycling workshop 1 in school Stag class children 

Friday 24th January 2020 Rabbit Class trip to the Discovery Museum Rabbit class children 

 

Well done  

Stag and Hedgehogs – enjoy 

your extra playtime! 

Let’s Celebrate! 


